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TREASURER-TAX COLLECTOR STEVEN HINTZ ANNOUNCES OPENING 

OF EAST COUNTY SATELLITE OFFICE IN APRIL 2015 
 
 

[Ventura, CA March 18, 2015] – Treasurer-Tax Collector Steven Hintz 
today announced the opening of the East County satellite office, which will 
be co-located in the Office of Supervisor Linda Parks, Thousand Oaks, CA.   
 
The Treasurer-Tax Collector’s Office will be open Monday through Friday, 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m, beginning Monday, March 30, 2015 through Friday, 
April 10, 2015 in the Office of Supervisor Parks located at 625 W. Hillcrest 
Drive, Thousand Oaks to answer and process 2014-15 tax payments to all 
East County residents. 
 
Hintz stated, “I am excited to have formed this partnership with 
Supervisor Parks to bring these high-demanded services to the East 
County.  The residents of eastern Ventura County will finally have easily 
accessible services to make payments in-person without having to spend 
the time and expense driving to the Ventura main office.” 
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